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Alaska State Legislature

Please enter into the record my testimony to the


House Finance


committee name

Committee on  HB 97  Extend Invasive Plants Law
,   dated  

3-22-2011 

bill # / subject





public hearing date

Dear Finance Committee Members,

I am writing to urge you to support the Extension of the Invasive Plant Law position.  HB 97 represents many years of committed individuals and agency personnel working to keep Alaska free of the invasive plants that cause economic and environmental harm across the rest of the USA.  By having a coordinator for all the activities and outreach Alaskans statewide can work together for the common goal, without this position we are operating in an information void with limited success.  Alaska still has the ability to contain or eradicate many of the invasive plants that cause so much harm and I strongly feel that having a funded advocate for this goal is important.  By spending a minimal funds now we will be saving mega dollars for the future.  Invasive plants will continue to grow and spread regardless of laws that pass or not, it is up to us as to if we will allow Alaska to become another causality in the war on weeds.  Every other state has to spend millions of dollars annually on weeds that are established and causing economic damage or environmental harm, by keeping a weed coordinator to focus on this issue for Alaska, we could be the only state that keeps our pristine image and biological diversity intact.

Thank you for supporting and funding Alaska's Invasive Plant Law.

Sincerely,

Janice Chumley


Signed:      Janice Chumley IPM tech/Research tech    jichumley@alaska.edu 


Testifier

UAF-CES  Kenai Peninsula District  www.alaskapestmanagement.com


Representing  (optional)

43961 K-Beach Rd. Suite A         Soldotna, AK 99669


Address

907-262-5824


Phone number  







